
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

ASX Announcement 17 July 2024 

Alcoa Corporation stockholders approve issuance of Alcoa shares 
for acquisition of Alumina Limited 

Alumina Limited (ASX: AWC) (Alumina) notes that Alcoa Corporation (Alcoa) stockholders have 
approved the issuance of Alcoa common stock (including the new Alcoa shares underlying CHESS 
Depositary Interests) and non-voting convertible preferred stock (together, New Alcoa Shares) to 
Alumina shareholders as contemplated by the Scheme Implementation Deed dated 12 March 2024 
(as amended and restated on 21 May 2024) (Scheme Implementation Deed).  
 
The Alcoa stockholder approval condition contained in clause 3.1(e) of the Scheme Implementation 
Deed has now been satisfied.  
 
Implementation of the transaction remains subject to a number of other conditions, including Alumina 
shareholder approval, to be sought at the Scheme Meeting to be held on 18 July 2024, and approval 
by the Federal Court of Australia.  
 
 
 
Authorised by Katherine Kloeden, Company Secretary 
 
 
 

 
For investor enquiries: 

 
For media enquiries: 

Craig Evans  Tim Duncan 
General Manager – Strategy & Investor Relations  Hinton and Associates 
Phone: +61 3 8699 2603 / +61 413 013 533  Phone: +61 3 9600 1979 
craig.evans@aluminalimited.com  Mobile: +61 408 441 122 
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